Dear Brethren November 29, 2021

I hope you had a wonderful time for Thanksgiving and that you will have a good Christmas
Holiday. This week I am having my mid-terms for the quarter. My studies are going well for the

classes I have. Included in the letter are the grades from the last quarter.

I am working on my budget and pray that you all will be able to continue my support. If you

know of individuals or churches looking to support a student, I can still use additional funds.

We will be out of school for Christmas break starting December 17™ and will return January 31,
This quarter will end in January so please continue to pray for me and my studies as we finish

this quarter.

In Christian Love,

Denver Tate



